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Questions concerning this notice
should be directed to the Surety Bond
Branch, Funds Management Division,
Financial Management Service,
Department of the Treasury, Hyattsville,
MD 20782, Telephone (202) 874-6850.

Dated: January 31, 1995.
Diane E. Clark,
Assistant Commissioner, Financial
Information, Financial Management Service.
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